SFST to visit US

The Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury, Mr Christopher
Hui, will visit New York and Chicago of the United States (US) from April 8
(New York time).

The visit aims to exchange with and update the US business community and
academics on the financial services development of Hong Kong as well as
promoting the city's financial and professional services. During his visit,
Mr Hui will meet with academics, and leaders of financial and business
institutions in the US.

Mr Hui will also take part in a number of receptions and events,
including the reception with Hong Kong community in New York, as well as the
breakfast seminar co-hosted by the Hong Kong Business Association of the
Midwest and the Hong Kong Trade Development Council, and the Hong Kong Spring
Reception in Chicago.

Mr Hui will return to Hong Kong on April 13. During Mr Hui's visit, the
Under Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury, Mr Joseph Chan, will
act as the Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury.
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